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Staff Spotlight

Ashley Glover
Subject Leader Physical Education 

Hello Everyone. My name is Ashley Glover 
and I am the subject leader of PE at Doha 
British School. I have been a teacher for 8 
years, predominantly in the UK, and I 
arrived in Qatar in August this year. I am 
very happy about the decision I made to 
come to the school and leading the PE 
department, in the build up to the World 
Cup 2022, is very exciting.

My career as a PE teacher has been 
relatively straight forward. Throughout 
my youth I played a range of sports and 
competed at county level in Tennis and 
Badminton. However, my passion is for 
football. I was lucky enough to play for a 
football academy in the UK and when I 
was 16, I also started coaching younger 
players. Since then I knew that I wanted a 
career in sport. I studied Physical 
Education at Liverpool John Moores 
University for 4 years and have been a PE 
teacher ever since.

I have such an enthusiastic and passionate PE department here at DBS, who are all 
specialists in a range of different sports, which enables our students to experience high 
level sport on a daily basis. It is a pleasure to have a team who are committed to ensure 
that our students are physically active both in and out of school. I am excited to share the 
experiences of the 2022 World Cup with our school community.

If you ever need to contact me, my email is ashley.glover@dohabritishschool.com.
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House Competitions 

Green Scorpions Blue Horses Red Oryx’s Yellow Falcons Purple Camels

Abdulaziz Al 

Ghanim

Rakan Al Marri Luka Bogdanovic Anya Alam Otto Bulow

Manvi Garg Nora Jayyousi Aldin Hodzic Samaira Kazmi Jumana Hammo

Demiana Isaac Mikayla Van 
Loggerenberg

Joseph Ethan 
Quintos

Michael Nnaji Mays Huagh

The Green Scorpions are only 
just managing to hold on to 
their lead with the Yellow 
Falcons and Purple Camels hot 
on their heels! 

With only 2 weeks to go until the end of term, things are starting to get very exciting in the 
house points competition.  This week saw the Purple Camels take 1st place in the weekly 
totals.
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Weill Cornell High School 
Medical Conference 

On Saturday 20th November 4 of our Year 13 

students, Aysha, Zeynep, Faiz and Shinjini 

presented during the second round of the 

Weill-Cornell High School Medical Conference. 

They had to present three times to judges at the 

University and answer unknown questions on their 

research. All judges were impressed with the scope 

of their study and gave excellent feedback. Our 

students  planned, conducted and analysed their 

data independently and they did an amazing job 

representing themselves and the school.  The team 

finished 18th out of the 52 teams that reached the 

second round and everyone at DBS is incredibly 

proud of their achievements and how hard they 

have worked.  A huge thank you to Mrs Gogin for 

all of her support with the conference. 
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FIFA World Cup 2022
1 Year to go! - International Football Shirt Day 

Sunday 21st November marked exactly 1 year until the start of the 
FIFA World Cup 2022. It was lovely to see so many students 
attending school in their International football shirts to mark the 
occasion.  The excitement is already starting to build and we are 
counting down the days.  #See you in 2022

Click here to view a video to mark the occasion.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=681Y137wyLo
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FIFA World Cup 2022
1 Year to go! - International Football Shirt Day 
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FIFA World Cup 2022
1 Year to go! - Maths Activities 

As part of our celebrations to 
mark the one year countdown 
to the start of the FIFA World 
Cup, Maths students were 
busy solving mathematical 
problems all related to the 
World Cup stadiums.  It was a 
great opportunity for students 
to see how Maths works in real 
life situations, as well as 
gaining an insight into the 
different World Cup stadiums.
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FIFA World Cup 2022
1 Year to go! - Maths Activities 
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FIFA World Cup 2022
1 Year to go! - PE Challenge

The PE department involved all staff and 
students in their countdown to the World 
Cup challenge.  Teachers were given a 
famous International footballer and the 
position in which they play/played. 
Students had to find teachers and find out 
who their player was to complete their 
booklet.  From the players found, students 
task was to then create a winning team of 
famous players past and present.  They also 
had the task of naming all 8 World Cup 
stadiums.  It was great to see so many 
members of the school community getting 
involved in the challenge. Well done to 
everyone who took part. 
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Humanities marked 1 year until Qatar 2022 with 
some exciting lessons throughout the day. History led 
with a quiz on the History of the World Cup, followed 
by looking into why England performed the Nazi 
Salute before a game against Germany in 1935.

Geography looked into the stadiums being used in 
the tournament - all 8 have the top sustainability 
certificate in the Gulf region, but they miscounted! 
Students had to create and design the 9th stadium in 
a sustainable way, looking at preserving Qatari 
culture and the environment.

FIFA World Cup 2022
1 Year to go! - Humanities Lessons
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FIFA World Cup 2022
1 Year to go! - English Posters 

Meanwhile in Key Stage 3 
English, students were 
busy creating posters to 
inform people about the 
upcoming World Cup. 

They included information 
about the stadiums, logos 
and the fact that this 
World Cup will actually be 
held in Winter.

Great work Key Stage 3!
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FIFA World Cup 2022
1 Year to go! - English Posters 
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FIFA World Cup 2022
1 Year to go! - Business & Computing Lessons 

In Business Studies and 
Computing lessons 
students were given 
activities to start to the 
lesson linking the 
subjects with the World 
Cup.  

Students were using 
spreadsheets and data 
to find out information 
about players from 
around the world. 

They also had an activity to use a budget of 100 million to 
create the best football team possible.  It was a great way 
to build excitement for the World Cup while developing 
their Business skills.  
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FIFA World Cup 2022
1 Year to go! - Design Technology Competition 

The Design Technology department have extended their deadline for students to enter 
their World Cup sticker competition.  The winning design will be made into an actual 
sticker.  Submit your designs through your DT Google Classrooms. Good Luck!
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Storytelling in the Library

This week in the Library, Year 7s listened to the hilarious 
story of Mr and Mrs Meek and their very spoiled and 
darling daughter Myrtle. 

Myrtle gets everything she could possibly want, but 
when Myrtle demands a “FING” There is just one 
problem……..what is a FING?

Mr and Mrs Meek’s journey to find a FING was full of 
actions and fun……But will they ever find a FING?

We were all ears and relaxed listening to the journey of 
finding a FING, showing you are never too old to enjoy a 
story! 
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Qatar Debate

This week our Arabic Department 
participated in the National Arabic school’s 
championship for boys and girls organized by 
#QatarDebate.

We are extremely proud of all of our students 
who took part in the competition and we are 
pleased to announce that  Ala' Ayman 
Mohammad Mustafa 8C achieved second 
place as the best speaker in Qatar's Debate 
championship. and  Sara Hany Metwally 
finished in  fifth place.  Well Done girls!

We are also proud to announce that Doha 
British School was the only International 
school at the competition. A huge thank you 
to our Arabic Department and its students.

Ali Ahmad Hiba - Year 9 O

Ahmed Adel Zahran - Year 8 O

Rayan Esbaiss - Year 8 C

Youssef Mokhtar - Year 8 F

Abdulla Rasheed - Year 8 C

Idriss Jaber - Year 7 O

Ala' Ayman Mohammad Mustafa Year 8 C

Sara Hany Metwaly Year 8 H

Noor Elsangary Year 8 C

Rawan Musa Year 8 O

Sarah Badran Year 8 S

Dana Zeitun Year 7 C

Lara El Tantawy Year 7 S
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The Korean Ambassador’s Cup
Taekwondo Championships 

A huge congratulations to Red Bartimus Gerella Year 9 and his sister Martha Therese Year 
10 who both won gold medals in the Pomsei competition in the recent Korean 
Ambassador’s Cup, Taekwondo Championships help at the Iconic Stadium in Lusail. This is 
a fantastic achievement and everyone at DBS is incredibly proud. Keep up the great work.  
We look forward to hearing more about your successes in the future.
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Commercial Bank Junior Golf Open

Another huge congratulations to 
Otto Year 11 and Yu Tong Year 9 
who recently competed in the 
Commercial Bank Junior Golf Open 
at Education City Golf Club.  Otto 
finished 2nd and Yu Tong finished 
3rd.  This is a fantastic 
achievement and everyone at DBS 
is incredibly proud of their 
achievements.  Both students have 
been part of Mr Kenwrights Golf 
ECA held at Education City Golf 
Club.  We wish them well with 
their golfing futures.
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Triathlon Series 

It has been a busy few months for Year 13 
student Anvitha, who has competed in a 
number of triathlons including:
1. Indian Triathlon at Chennai

2. Katara Triathlon at Doha

3. Asia Cup Triathlon in Lusail

Anvitha trains extremely hard and has has had 

a number of podium finishes.  Congratulations 

Anvitha, keep up the great work! 
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Qatar Women’s Rugby
Dubai 7s International Tournament

GOOD LUCK 
AOIBHE!

A huge good luck from everyone at DBS to our Year 12 student Aoibhe who is off to Dubai 
this weekend to represent Qatar in the Dubai 7’s International Women’s Rugby 
tournament. Aoibhe who is originally from Ireland has been playing Rugby for the past 3 
and a half years.  This is an amazing achievement to be called up to play for the National 
team and a fantastic opportunity in her Rugby career.  We look forward to hearing all 
about the tournament.  

Good luck Aoibhe! 




